
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release – March 19th, 2020 

Media Contacts:  
Drew Griffin, City Manager – 843-665-3113 or dgriffin@cityofflorence.com  

Clint Moore, Asst. City Manager of Development – 843-665-2047 or cmoore@cityofflorence.com 

FLORENCE, SC –   The City Center Farmers Market will be open for food purchases 

using a modified layout on Saturday, March 21, 2020 from 9:00am-1:00pm at the new 

market location, 200 Sanborn Street.   

The local foods market has 12 vendors for Saturday’s market with prepared food items 

from Downtown Southern Funk and Brooklyn South Deli, baked goods and breads from 

Sweet Caroline’s, Angel Crafts Bakery, and Breads & Threads, salad greens from 

Mycro and Milliken Farms, an assortment of seasonal vegetables from Ellerbe Farms, 

proteins from Maypop Farms, fresh local strawberries from M&M Farms, and local 

honey from Crafty Maibritt, LLC.  

Market organizers request that all customers enter from the 200 Sanborn Street access 

and follow directional signs. Taking into consideration recommendations released by the 

Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and Prevention on social distancing, customers are 

asked to make their purchases and depart promptly.  Customers are strongly 

encouraged to use non-cash payment methods (including personal checks). 

Follow the Market’s FB page for updates: @citycenterfarmersmarket 
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